1-30-2022

Members present

Janis Goehner, Kathy Schelin, Debbie Brude, Julie Marvets, Becky Piper, Betsy Philipp, Laurie Engle,

Megan Rosenau, Kristine Novotny and Mom

- -Julie asked for Laurie to become Treasurer, Kristine 2nd, all others said Yes
- -Went over the account Still owe Tony Marvets \$15,000 for ATM account
- -Reels on Facebook are making us money -all board members should get involved helping making them
- -Company phone purchased for Julie loaned old phone to Hannah to use to make video's for Furball

accounts on FB and TicTok

-New email for the Farm furballfarmpetsanctuary@gmail.com all board members have password to help

answer questions

-Going to be on Minnesota Live channel 5 on Feb 9, 2022 between 9-10am. Any board members that can

make it for the Zoom call please come

- -Janis talked about volunteers
- -need to stress to people if they do not put there name on the schedule but plan to come to

please let Julie know so she can take the day off to work on answering emails, text messages and book

work

- -New building
- -being told it will be done in April so we want to plan an open house the end of April and

start moving the cats in May.

Ideas for open house make a donation to visit

\$10 per adult \$5 for kids

Bring a donation food/litter